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 Petrea Hoving OBJ2016/5380/P 27/10/2016  16:30:52 We object to this planning application. As residents of Hampstead, we frequently walk by Frognal and 

see the property in question. We feel the proposed development would detract from the character of 

this stunning Conservation area.

10 Well Walk

 Maja Herman I 

would like to

COMMNT2016/5380/P 27/10/2016  18:11:48 I would like to put forward my opposition to the proposed plans for this build as the proposed house is 

completely out of character with its surroundings and the conservation area. I live close to the site & 

whilst the present building may not be listed, it has been there for a very long time & fits beautifully 

with its surroundings. To build a box in place of this house would be a terrible eyesore and completely 

out of character with the rest of Hampstead.

98 Heath street

NW3 1DP
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